
What Can the Virginia Deaf-Blind Project Do For You? 

At the Virginia Project for Children and Young Adults with Deaf-Blindness, we are 
committed to supporting families, early intervention providers, and service providers as 
they work to improve outcomes for infants and toddlers who experience both vision 
and hearing loss. Our project is federally funded through the U.S. Department of 
Education’s Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP) and therefore our training is 
offered at no cost to families and educators. 

What We Offer
1. Family support from the Project’s Family 

Engagement Specialist. 
2. Customized on-site coaching and 

consultation on deaf-blind specific strategies 
including communication and engagement 
strategies. 

3. Access to Network of Parents of Children with 
Deaf-Blindness in Virginia.

4. Free Lending Library of books, videos and 
other resources.

5. Online training modules that focus on a 
variety of topics that impact a child with 
deaf-blindness.

Ira Padhye, Project Coordinator
iapadhye@vcu.edu

(804)-828-2052

Website: https://sites.google.com/vcu.edu/vadeafblindproject
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